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This year we were very happy to resume our Sound the Alarm 
Campaign after a two-year hiatus, installing free smoke alarms 
across Hawaii. With pandemic restrictions easing, we made 
homes safer at places like the Marco Polo Condominium on 
Oahu and the Anahola Homestead on Kauai. Our Anahola 
project was a first-of-its-kind partnership with DHHL.
Fiscal Year 2022 was a relatively quiet year in terms of larger 
disasters. A Hawaii Island brushfire and Kona Low storm
were the most significant events that occurred. Yet we still 
responded to a higher than average number of everyday 
incidents – almost 100, of which 87 were home fires.

Sound the Alarm.

Made 311 homes saferResponded to 97 disasters Assisted 459 individuals

Supported by 1,300 active
volunteers

Educated 1,321 people about
disaster preparedness

Provided 8,278 Hero
Care Network services

Distributed 11,958 comfort &
care items at military events

Trained 3,954 people in
water safety/aquatics

Trained 22,016 people in

For more information visit redcross.org/hawaii.

www.facebook.com/HawaiiRedCross

www.twitter.com/HawaiiRedCross
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Fiscal Year 2022 Volunteers 
Location by County 
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Mahalo to our Volunteers! 


